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From: Skitt, Barbara S  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 5:39 PM 
To: pnwakoby@expl.com 
Cc: Reynolds, Renee M; Gerhardt, Kevin J 
Subject: Ameren's Labadie Plant UWL Layout 
 
Hi Patrick,  
 

Thank you so much for your time again yesterday.  Please find attached the 
revised layout of the Labadie UWL landfill.  As we discussed the proposed landfill will no 
longer require a relocation of the pipe line.  The new layout has the toe of the berms set 
back 100' off the centerline of the pipeline.  The first 2 phases of the landfill will be west 
of the pipeline with no impact to the pipeline and phases 3 and 4 are east of the 
pipeline.  Once phases 3 and 4 are constructed, 2 roads will be installed perpendicularly 
over the pipeline.  These roads are for Ameren traffic only and are planned to only be 
gravel at a height of around 15'.  These roads will be constructed in a way as not to 
impact the pipeline.  These road will be able to be removed in short order if Explorer has 
a need to access their pipeline.  Phases 1 and 2 have a life expectancy of 10-15 years 
after they go in service in 2015.  Construction on phase 1 is scheduled for 2014.  If you 
have any question feel free to call and discuss.  Please treat this email and 
attachment as confidential. 
 
                Have a good evening. 
 

:::::::::::::::::::::::::::::: 
BARBARA S. SKITT 
Managing Supervisor 
Real Estate Department 
T 314.554.2249 
C 314.401.8674 
F 314.554.2570 
E bskitt@ameren.com 
………………………… 
 
Ameren Services 
1901 Chouteau Avenue 
PO Box 66149, MC 700 
St. Louis, MO  63166-6149 
Ameren.com 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 

 
The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or confidential and 
protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an 
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication 
is strictly prohibited. Note that any views or opinions presented in this message are solely 
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ameren. All e-mails are 



subject to monitoring and archival. Finally, the recipient should check this message and 
any attachments for the presence of viruses. Ameren accepts no liability for any damage 
caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. If you have received this in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from 
any computer. Ameren Corporation  
 












